
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 6th October 2016 

 

Year 1 Physical Education Lessons  

 

This year in Physical Education lessons, we will be focusing on developing the children’s range 

of movement, coordination and team working skills.  Our Physical Education lessons will be 

taking place on the schools new astro turf.  This facility will enable us to teach a wide variety 

of individual and team activities.  Already in this short amount of time we have observed the 

children making progress and enjoying the lessons.  

 

In order to continue this progress and enjoyment we need to make sure all pupils can 

participate safely.  To do this we need to make sure that all pupils remove jewellery.  We 

understand that some children may not be able to remove religious bangles.  In this case 

please can you provide a sweat band to cover the bangle.  On the days of Physical Education, 

please remove your child’s earrings and leave them at home.   If your child has recently had 

their ears pierced please can you provide plasters to put over them in the lessons. 

 

Due to all Physical Education lessons been held on the school astro turf we recommend that 

you purchase a Hydesville Tower tracksuit before winter.  These are available from the school 

located in Walsall town centre.  

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch with me. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. M Lawrence  

Director of Sport    

 


